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ADEM Partners with Vulcraft Carrier Corporation 

to Reduce Diesel Emissions 
 

The Alabama Department of Environmental Management (ADEM) is partnering with 

Vulcraft Carrier Corporation in Fort Payne to utilize funding under the Diesel Emission 

Reduction Act (DERA) to reduce diesel emissions through an equipment replacement project.     

Vulcraft will replace one Tier 1 terminal tractor with a new, more efficient 2018 XSpotter-

ACTT42 off road Tier 4 terminal tractor. The Tier 4 terminal tractor is equipped with the most 

current diesel emissions reduction technology available. 

ADEM has awarded Vulcraft $29,248 through the State Clean Diesel Program to partially 

fund the project. 

The project is scheduled for completion by August 31, 2018. 
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